

The Bemrose School





Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Year 3 Trip to Conkers

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our Topic focus, year 3 have been learning about The Stone Age. An exciting opportunity has arisen to go on a trip to learn all about it. Children will be taking part in a range of interactive workshops at Conkers in South Derbyshire.

The trip will take place on **Wednesday 5^h October 2022**. We will be leaving school at **9.15am** and will be back at school by **3.15pm**. The cost of the trip is a contribution of £5 and should be paid by Monday 26th September 2022. The rest of the trip will be funded by the school.

On the day of the trip, please make sure that your child is wearing school uniform and a warm waterproof coat and suitable shoes, depending on the weather.

Please bring a packed lunch on the day (No fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolates).

If your child receives free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them.

Please complete the attached reply slip below and return it to the primary office along with your £5 contribution by Monday 26th September 2022.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Dogruel and Mrs Wilkinson Year 3 Teachers
×
Reply slip – Visit to Conkers.
Please return this slip by Monday 26 th September 2022
Child's name
☐ I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Conkers
☐ I have included a £5 donation
My child is entitled to a free school meal so requires a school packed lunch to be provided.





Signed















Parent / Carer



